
SYNOPSIS 
Town Crest Policy Amendments 

 

 
Staff are currently conducting a review of all policies and bylaws.   
 
The Town Crest Policy sets out the requirements for individuals or organizations not 
directly connected to the Town for permission to use the Town Crest in any way.  
 
This Policy has not been reviewed since March of 2007.  Since that time social media 
has become more popular, therefore staff feel it is important to include it as part of the 
policy.  The proposed amendments also change the wording to clarify that the Town 
Crest use be limited to uses by, or connected to, the Town of Amherst.   
 

MOTION:  
That Council approve of the amendments to the Town Crest Policy  
#01130-01. 
 
 

 


